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14.06.21 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
In the last week, many schools have started to have positive cases again and bubbles have had to close. 
 
We are emailing to request that you remain vigilant with any suspected symptoms.  
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/symptoms/ 
 
If you notice any symptoms, you must get a test and all members of the household must isolate until the 
result is received. This means that siblings must also be kept at home until the result is received.  
 
If negative, your child / children can return to school.  
 
If positive, please let us know immediately so we can consult with Public Health England and make plans 
for online Learning.  
 
We are awaiting more detail this evening about the implications of extending lock down for a further month 
and advice and adapted risk assessments will provide more information for school in the coming days 
which we will share with you in due course.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
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